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Wards: All 
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SUMMARY 
 

At its meeting in October 2012, City Council approved Putting People First – Transforming 

Toronto Community Housing, the report of the Special Housing Working Group, chaired by 

Councillor Ana Bailão, which made a number of recommendations to address the significant 

capital repair backlog and set a new course for Toronto Community Housing (TCH).  This report 

responds to the request for the development of a capital financing plan. 

 

This report will be distributed following the Toronto Community Housing Corporation Board of 

Directors meeting on Thursday, October 24, 2013. 
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